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Marketing Aesthetics Alex Simonson 1997-08-30 There is no way to mistake the
ubiquitous trademarked Coca-Cola bottle, or the stylish ads for Absolut Vodka
with any of their competitors. How have these companies created this
irresistible appeal for their brands? How have they sustained a competitive
edge through aesthetics? Bernd Schmitt and Alex Simonson, two leading experts
in the emerging field of identity management, offer clear guidelines for
harnessing a company's total aesthetic output -- its "look and feel" -- to
provide a vital competitive advantage. Going beyond standard traditional
approaches on branding, this fascinating book is the first to combine branding,
identity, and image and to show how aesthetics can be managed through logos,
brochures, packages, and advertisements, as well as sounds, scents, and
lighting, to sell "the memorable experience." The authors explore what makes a
corporate or brand identity irresistible, what styles and themes are crucial
for different contexts, and what meanings certain visual symbols convey. Any
person in any organization in any industry can benefit from employing the tools
of "marketing aesthetics." Schmitt and Simonson describe how a firm can use
these tools strategically to create a variety of sensory experiences that will
(1) ensure customer satisfaction and loyalty; (2) sustain lasting customer
impressions about a brand's or organization's special personality; (3) permit
premium pricing; (4) provide legal "trade dress" protection from competitive
attacks; (5) lower costs and raise productivity; and (6) most importantly,
create irresistible appeal. The authors show how to manage identity globally
and how to develop aesthetically pleasing retail spaces and environments. They
also address the newly emergent topic of how to manage corporate and brand
identity on the Internet. Supporting their thesis with numerous real-world
success stories such as Absolut Vodka, Nike, the Gap, Cathay Pacific Airlines,
Starbucks, the New Beetle Website, and Lego, the authors explain how actual
companies have developed, refined, and maintained distinct corporate identities
that set them apart from competitors.
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Writings Vilém Flusser A number of essays gathered here introduce and elaborate
Flusser's theory of communication. While taking dystopian, posthuman visions of
communication technologies into account, Flusser celebrates their liberatory
and humanizing aspects. Other essays present Flusser's thoughts on the future
of writing, the revolutionary nature of photography, and his unconventional
concept of posthistory. Taken together, these essays confirm Flusser's
importance and prescience within contemporary philosophy.
Design Ethnography Francis Müller 2020-12-14 This open access book describes
methods for research on and research through design. It posits that ethnography
is an appropriate method for design research because it constantly orients
itself, like design projects, towards social realities. In research processes,
designers acquire project-specific knowledge, which happens mostly intuitively
in practice. When this knowledge becomes the subject of reflection and
explication, it strengthens the discipline of design and makes it more open to
interdisciplinary dialogue. Through the use of the ethnographic method in
design, this book shows how design researchers can question the certainties of
the everyday world, deconstruct reality into singular aesthetic and semantic
phenomena, and reconfigure them into new contexts of signification. It shows
that design ethnography is a process in which the epistemic and creative
elements flow into one another in iterative loops. The goal of design
ethnography is not to colonize the discipline of design with a positivist and
objectivist scientific ethos, but rather to reinforce and reflect upon the
explorative and searching methods that are inherent to it. This innovative book
is of interest to design researchers and professionals, including graphic
artists, ethnographers, visual anthropologists and others involved with
creative arts/media.
Health Promotion Practice: Building Empowered Communities Laverack, Glenn
2007-04-01 "The book provides an excellent combination of broad theoretical
background with a generous helping of vocational guidance on the practice of
health promotion." scotregen "A very welcome addition to the practical side of
health promotion! Laverackâ€™s brief and simply-worded text weaves together
just the right balance of theory, evidence, tips and case studies to satisfy
the new learner looking to gain a grasp of health promotionâ€™s empowering
whole, while still offering new insights to the more seasoned practitioner."
Ronald LabontÃ©, Institute of Population Health, University of Ottawa How can
health promotion practitioners help communities to become more empowered? How
do you encourage different communities to work together towards a shared goal?
How can you focus your resources to be most effective in building empowered
communities? How do you evaluate your success (and failures) in building
empowered communities? Power and empowerment are two complex concepts that are
central to health promotion practice. People experience empowerment in many
different ways and this book explains an approach that has been used by health
promoters to intentionally build and evaluate empowerment. The book provides a
special focus on communities and is illustrated throughout with useful field
experiences in the United Kingdom, Asia, North America, the Pacific region and
Africa. The book aims to provide the reader with: An understanding of the key
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concepts of power and empowerment and the link to improved health outcomes in
the context of health promotion programmes An understanding of practical
approaches that can be used in health promotion programming to build and
evaluate empowered communities Case study examples of how communities can be
empowered in practice This unique book offers sound theoretical principles to
underpin the practical approaches used to build empowered communities and
brings together new and innovative approaches in health promotion practice.
Health Promotion Practiceis essential reading for health promotion students and
practitioners who want to learn more about innovative approaches to build
empowered communities in their everyday work. It will inspire them to work in
more empowering ways in health promotion practice and to carefully contemplate
how they can influence the way others gain power.
Vanished History Tomas Sniegon 2014-05-30 Bohemia and Moravia, today part of
the Czech Republic, was the first territory with a majority of non-German
speakers occupied by Hitler's Third Reich on the eve of the World War II. Tens
of thousands of Jewish inhabitants in the so called Protectorate of Bohemia and
Moravia soon felt the tragic consequences of Nazi racial politics. Not all
Czechs, however, remained passive bystanders during the genocide. After the
destruction of Czechoslovakia in 1938-39, Slovakia became a formally
independent but fully subordinate satellite of Germany. Despite the fact it was
not occupied until 1944, Slovakia paid Germany to deport its own Jewish
citizens to extermination camps. About 270,000 out of the 360,000 Czech and
Slovak casualties of World War II were victims of the Holocaust. Despite these
statistics, the Holocaust vanished almost entirely from post-war Czechoslovak,
and later Czech and Slovak, historical cultures. The communist dictatorship
carried the main responsibility for this disappearance, yet the situation has
not changed much since the fall of the communist regime. The main questions of
this study are how and why the Holocaust was excluded from the Czech and Slovak
history.
The Monocle Guide to Good Business Monocle 2014-08 The Monocle Guide to Good
Business follows up on the success of The Monocle Guide to Better Living. The
book offers multifaceted perspectives on the world of work today and in the
future--from compelling business ideas to inspiring company cultures. Ever
since the launch of Monocle in 2007 this highly successful global magazine and
media brand has championed a clear and new take on the world of work It has
encouraged its readers to start their own businesses, do the thing that makes
them feel fulfilled (even if it means ditching a comfortable corporate salary),
and find places to build their HQ that deliver a good quality of life too. The
magazine's belief in making things (and making them well), using your hands,
doing an apprenticeship, and keeping things small and tight has linked
perfectly with a community of entrepreneurs who are determined to find their
own way in the world --and know that this will allow them to run their lives in
new and fresh ways. These developments are also expressed in the maker
movement, new shared spaces, and unusual business schools. So it was a natural
step for the magazine's team to create The Monocle Guide to Good Business. This
guide is not your traditional business book, but it does give advice on how to
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go from clever fledgling idea to success story and introduces people with
inspiring stories. The Monocle Guide to Good Business is also a picture-rich
journey for anyone who runs a company, wants to run a company, or wishes their
boss had some new ideas It will even tell you why you need an office dog. From
the best business neighborhoods to the sturdiest desks, this book will have you
planning a new career --or at least fixing your office. It's a book that should
be thumbed and used. It's a manual and a manifesto, a guide and a good read.
Neglected Witnesses Institute of Art and Law (Great Britain) 2011 A number of
recent publications have explored what became of art that was looted during the
World War II and its aftermath, but little attention has been paid to the fate
of Jewish ceremonial objects used during synagogue services and in private
households. Like other cultural artifacts, ceremonial objects were silent
witnesses to a historical period of profound injustice. In this book, museum
professionals - from Amsterdam, Vienna, Prague, Budapest, Frankfurt, Warsaw,
and Los Angeles - along with a number of other researchers, tell the story of
these objects for the first time: their looting, their rediscovery, the
difficult process of restitution, and their worldwide dispersion after the war
to locations that often remain unknown. Within the context of European history,
the articles explore the complex web of interests and relationships between the
victims, the perpetrators, the Allies, and the Axis countries. They do not
address claims and restitution issues, but instead foster an understanding of
the diverse range of situations in the many countries confronting these issues:
situations arising from specific historical and political events during and
after the World War II. The book is also a valuable reference work with
photographs and includes the texts of the international agreements on
provenance research and restitution.
Broken Music Ursula Block 2018-11 Broken Music is an essential compendium for
records created by visual artists. The publication was edited by Ursula Block
and Michael Glasmeier and originally published in 1989 by DAAD. Broken Music
focuses on recordings, record-objects, artwork for records, and record
installations made by thousands of artists between WWII and 1989. It also
includes essays by both editors as well as Theodor W. Adorno, René Block, Jean
Dubuffet, Milan Knizak, László Moholy-Nagy, Christiane Seiffert, and Hans
Rudolf Zeller, as well as a flexi disc of the Arditti Quartet performing
Knizak's "Broken Music." The centerpiece of the publication is a nearly 200page bibliography of artists' records. Works chosen for the publication
revolved around four criteria: (1) record covers created as original work by
visual artists; (2) record or sound-producing objects
(multiples/editions/sculptures); (3) books and publications that contain a
record or recorded-media object; and (4) records or recorded media that have
sound by visual artists.
Introduction to Kant's Anthropology Michel Foucault 2008-07-11 "In his critical
interpretation of Kant's Anthropology, Michel Foucault warns against the
dangers of treating psychology as a new metaphysics. Instead, he explores the
possibility of studying man empirically as he is affected by time, art and
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technique, self-perception, and language. If man is both the condition for
knowledge and its ultimate object, any empirical knowledge of man is
inextricably tied up with language. Far from being a study of selfconsciousness, anthropology is a way of questioning the limits of human
knowledge and concrete existence." "Long unknown to Foucault readers, this text
offers the first outline of what would later become Foucault's own frame of
reference within the history of philosophy. Standing at a crossroad of his
ouevre, it allows us to look back on Madness and Civilization while it sketches
out the relationship between discourse and truth developed in The Order of
Things. This "introduction" finally announces what will be considered the most
scandalous aspect of Foucault's thought: the death of man, but also the joyous
advent of the Ubermensch, the philosopher-artist capable of creating vital
values."--BOOK JACKET.
Jewish Museums of the World Grace Cohen Grossman 2003 Jewish Museums of the
World celebrates more than 150 Jewish museums from every point on the globe.
Treasures from unexpected collections are featured in more than 400
illustrations, whose scope spans ceremonial to fine arts to history. A
directory of all the museums contained in the book, as well as other, important
sites of Jewish historical interest, provides basic information, including
phone, fax, and Web sites. Combing the breadth of knowledge, the magnificence
of the illustrations, and the inclusion of its encompassing directory, this
book will make you feel as if you’ve taken a virtual tour of Jewish museums
around the world.
Networks of Nazi Persecution Gerald D. Feldman† 2004-12-30 The persecution and
mass-murder of the Jews during World War II would not have been possible
without the modern organization of division of labor. Moreover, the
perpetrators were dependent on human and organizational resources they could
not always control by hierarchy and coercion. Instead, the persecution of the
Jews was based, to a large extent, on a web of inter-organizational relations
encompassing a broad variety of non-hierarchical cooperation as well as rivalry
and competition. Based on newly accessible government and corporate archives,
this volume combines fresh evidence with an interpretation of the governance of
persecution, presented by prominent historians and social scientists.
Managing Brand Equity David A. Aaker 2009-12-01 The most important assets of
any business are intangible: its company name, brands, symbols, and slogans,
and their underlying associations, perceived quality, name awareness, customer
base, and proprietary resources such as patents, trademarks, and channel
relationships. These assets, which comprise brand equity, are a primary source
of competitive advantage and future earnings, contends David Aaker, a national
authority on branding. Yet, research shows that managers cannot identify with
confidence their brand associations, levels of consumer awareness, or degree of
customer loyalty. Moreover in the last decade, managers desperate for shortterm financial results have often unwittingly damaged their brands through
price promotions and unwise brand extensions, causing irreversible
deterioration of the value of the brand name. Although several companies, such
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as Canada Dry and Colgate-Palmolive, have recently created an equity management
position to be guardian of the value of brand names, far too few managers,
Aaker concludes, really understand the concept of brand equity and how it must
be implemented. In a fascinating and insightful examination of the phenomenon
of brand equity, Aaker provides a clear and well-defined structure of the
relationship between a brand and its symbol and slogan, as well as each of the
five underlying assets, which will clarify for managers exactly how brand
equity does contribute value. The author opens each chapter with a historical
analysis of either the success or failure of a particular company's attempt at
building brand equity: the fascinating Ivory soap story; the transformation of
Datsun to Nissan; the decline of Schlitz beer; the making of the Ford Taurus;
and others. Finally, citing examples from many other companies, Aaker shows how
to avoid the temptation to place short-term performance before the health of
the brand and, instead, to manage brands strategically by creating, developing,
and exploiting each of the five assets in turn
Foundations of the Nazi Police State George C. Browder 2014-07-11 The
abbreviation "Nazi," the acronym "Gestapo," and the initials "SS" have become
resonant elements of our vocabulary. Less known is "SD," and hardly anyone
recognizes the combination "Sipo and SD." Although Sipo and SD formed the heart
of the National Socialist police state, the phrase carries none of the ominous
impact that it should. Although no single organization carries full
responsibility for the evils of the Third Reich, the SS-police system was the
executor of terrorism and "population policy" in the same way the military
carried out the Reich's imperialistic aggression. Within the police state, even
the concentration camps could not rival the impact of Sipo and SD. It was the
source not only of the "desk murderers" who administered terror and genocide by
assigning victims to the camps, but also of the police executives for
identification and arrest, and of the command and staff for a major instrument
of execution, the Einsatzgruppen. Foundations of the Nazi Police State offers
the narrative and analysis of the external struggle that created Sipo and SD.
This book is the author's preface to his discussion of the internal evolution
of these organizations in Hitler's Enforcers: The Gestapo and the SS Security
Service in the Nazi Revolution.
Deutsche und Oesterreichische Bibliothekzeichen Exlibris Karl Emich LeiningenWesterburg (Graf zu) 1901
Descriptive Catalogue of a Collection of Objects of Jewish Ceremonial Cyrus
Adler 1901
Technology and Vocational Education for Sustainable Development Margarita
Pavlova 2008-12-14 Empowerment is the overarching idea used in this book. The
term has a variety of meanings in different sociocultural and political
contexts, including “self-strength, control, self-power, self-reliance, own
choice, life of dignity in accordance with one’s values, capable of fighting
for one’s rights, independence, own decision making, being free, awakening, and
capability” (The World Bank, 2002, p. 10). However, the World Bank report
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observed that most definitions focus on issues of “gaining power and control
over decisions and resources that determine the quality of one’s life” (p. 10).
This interpretation of empowerment provides a useful starting point for the
development of the series of interconnected arguments explored here.
Establishment of the basis for understanding, identifying and developing
strategies through education necessary for individuals to be able to make
choices that inf- ence the quality of their lives is the main aim of this book.
There are a number of assumptions and boundaries that frame this analysis.
First, the book focuses on “agents”; however, empowerment is often
conceptualised in terms of relationships between agency and structure (e. g. ,
Alsop, Bertelsen, & H- land, 2006). Agency could be defined as “an actor’s or
group’s ability to make purposeful choices – that is, the actor is able to
envisage and purposively choose options” (p. 11).
Foucault's Last Decade Stuart Elden 2016-05-17 On 26 August 1974, Michel
Foucault completed work on Discipline and Punish, and on that very same day
began writing the first volume of The History of Sexuality. A little under ten
years later, on 25 June 1984, shortly after the second and third volumes were
published, he was dead. This decade is one of the most fascinating of his
career. It begins with the initiation of the sexuality project, and ends with
its enforced and premature closure. Yet in 1974 he had something very different
in mind for The History of Sexuality than the way things were left in 1984.
Foucault originally planned a thematically organised series of six volumes, but
wrote little of what he promised and published none of them. Instead over the
course of the next decade he took his work in very different directions,
studying, lecturing and writing about historical periods stretching back to
antiquity. This book offers a detailed intellectual history of both the
abandoned thematic project and the more properly historical version left
incomplete at his death. It draws on all Foucault’s writings in this period,
his courses at the Collège de France and lectures elsewhere, as well as
material archived in France and California to provide a comprehensive overview
and synthetic account of Foucault’s last decade.
Museums and empire John M. MacKenzie 2017-03-01 Museums and Empire is the first
book to examine the origins and development of museums in six major regions if
the British Empire in the nineteenth and twentieth centuries. It analyses
museum histories in thirteen major centres in Canada, South Africa, Australia,
New Zealand, India and South-East Asia, setting them into the economic and
social contexts of the cities and colonies in which they were located. Written
in a lively and informative style, it also touches upon the history of many
other museums in Britain and other territories of the Empire. A number of key
themes emerge from its pages; the development of elites within colonial towns
and cities; the emergence of the full range of cultural institutions associated
with this; and the reception and modification of the key scientific ideas of
the age. It will be essential reading for students and academics concerned with
museum studies and imperial history and to a wider public devoted to the cause
of museums and heritage
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Where Have All the Soldiers Gone? James J. Sheehan 2009 A critical study of the
tumultuous history of Europe during the twentieth century analyzes how the
continent's repudiation of violence in the wake of World War II has affected
the region, led to a rejection of defense budgets in favor of social stability
and economic growth, and caused a growing rift between the U.S. and Europe.
Reprint.
Carnival! Umberto Eco 1984-01-01
Foucault Stuart Elden 2017-05-23 Michel Foucault's The Archaeology of Knowledge
was published in March 1969; Discipline and Punish in February 1975. Although
only six years apart, the difference in tone is stark: the former is a
methodological treatise, the latter a call to arms. What accounts for the
radical shift in Foucault's approach? Foucault's time in Tunisia had been a
political awakening for him, and he returned to a France much changed by the
turmoil of 1968. He taught at the experimental University of Vincennes and then
moved to a prestigious position at the Collège de France. He quickly became
involved in activist work concerning prisons and health issues such as abortion
rights, and in his seminars he built research teams to conduct collaborative
work, often around issues related to his lectures and activism. Foucault: The
Birth of Power makes use of a range of archival material, including newly
available documents at the Bibliothèque nationale de France, to provide a
detailed intellectual history of Foucault as writer, researcher, lecturer and
activist. Through a careful reconstruction of Foucault's work and
preoccupations, Elden shows that, while Discipline and Punish may be the major
published output of this period, it rests on a much wider range of concerns and
projects.
Mastering the Art of French Cooking Julia Child 1976 Anyone can cook in the
French manner anywhere, wrote Mesdames Beck, Bertholle, and Child, with the
right instruction. And here is the book that, for forty years, has been
teaching Americans how.Mastering the Art of French Cooking is for both seasoned
cooks and beginners who love good food and long to reproduce at home the savory
delights of the classic cuisine, from the historic Gallic masterpieces to the
seemingly artless perfection of a dish of spring-green peas. This beautiful
book, with more than one hundred instructive illustrations, is revolutionary in
its approach because: It leads the cook infallibly from the buying and handling
of raw ingredients, through each essential step of a recipe, to the final
creation of a delicate confection. It breaks down the classic cuisine into a
logical sequence of themes and variations rather than presenting an endless and
diffuse catalogue of recipes; the focus is on key recipes that form the
backbone of French cookery and lend themselves to an infinite number of
elaborations bound to increase anyone s culinary repertoire.
Doing Fieldwork in Japan Theodore C. Bestor 2003-07-31 Doing Fieldwork in Japan
taps the expertise of North American and European specialists on the
practicalities of conducting long-term research in the social sciences and
cultural studies. In lively first-person accounts, they discuss their successes
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and failures doing fieldwork across rural and urban Japan in a wide range of
settings: among religious pilgrims and adolescent consumers; on factory
assembly lines and in high schools and wholesale seafood markets; with
bureaucrats in charge of defense, foreign aid, and social welfare policy;
inside radical political movements; among adherents of "New Religions"; inside
a prosecutor's office and the JET Program for foreign English teachers; with
journalists in the NHK newsroom; while researching race, ethnicity, and
migration; and amidst fans and consumers of contemporary popular culture.
Contributors: David M. Arase, Theodore C. Bestor, Victoria Lyon Bestor, Mary C.
Brinton, John Creighton Campbell, Samuel Coleman, Suzanne Culter, Andrew
Gordon, Helen Hardacre, Joy Hendry, David T. Johnson, Ellis S. Krauss, David L.
McConnell, Ian Reader, Glenda S. Roberts, Joshua Hotaka Roth, Robert J. Smith,
Sheila A. Smith, Patricia G. Steinhoff, Merry Isaacs White, Christine R. Yano.
Affective Societies Jan Slaby 2019-01-21 Affect and emotion have come to
dominate discourse on social and political life in the mobile and networked
societies of the early 21st century. This volume introduces a unique collection
of essential concepts for theorizing and empirically investigating societies as
Affective Societies. The concepts promote insights into the affective
foundations of social coexistence and are indispensable to comprehend the many
areas of conflict linked to emotion such as migration, political populism, or
local and global inequalities. Adhering to an instructive narrative, Affective
Societies provides historical orientation; detailed explication of the concept
in question, clear-cut research examples, and an outlook at the end of each
chapter. Presenting interdisciplinary research from scholars within the
Collaborative Research Center "Affective Societies," this insightful monograph
will appeal to students and researchers interested in fields such as affect and
emotion, anthropology, cultural studies, and media studies.
The American Printer Thomas Mackellar 2019-08-15 The American Printer - A
Manual of Typography is an unchanged, high-quality reprint of the original
edition of 1893. Hansebooks is editor of the literature on different topic
areas such as research and science, travel and expeditions, cooking and
nutrition, medicine, and other genres. As a publisher we focus on the
preservation of historical literature. Many works of historical writers and
scientists are available today as antiques only. Hansebooks newly publishes
these books and contributes to the preservation of literature which has become
rare and historical knowledge for the future.
The Americanization of the World William Thomas Stead 1902
Global Health Diplomacy Ilona Kickbusch 2012-12-09 The world’s problems are
indeed world problems: social and environmental crises, global trade and
politics, and major epidemics are making public health a pressing global
concern. From this constantly changing scenario, global health diplomacy has
evolved, at the intersection of public health, international relations, law,
economics, and management—a new discipline with transformative potential.
Global Health Diplomacy situates this concept firmly within the human rights
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dialogue and provides a solid framework for understanding global health issues
and their negotiation. This up-to-the-minute guide sets out defining principles
and the current agenda of the field, and examines key relationships such as
between trade and health diplomacy, and between global health and environmental
issues. The processes of global governance are detailed as the UN, WHO, and
other multinational actors work to address health inequalities among the
world’s peoples. And to ensure maximum usefulness, the text includes plentiful
examples, discussion questions, reading lists, and a glossary. Featured topics
include: The legal basis of global health agreements and negotiations. Global
public goods as a foundation for global health diplomacy. Global health: a
human security perspective. Health issues and foreign policy at the UN.
National strategies for global health. South-south cooperation and other new
models of development. A volume of immediate utility with a potent vision for
the future, Global Health Diplomacy is an essential text for public health
experts and diplomats as well as schools of public health and international
affairs.
No Ordinary Genius Richard Phillips Feynman 1995 A portrait of the late Nobel
Prize-winning physicist recounts his early enthusiasm for science, work on the
atom bomb, and inquiry into the Challenger explosion
The Palgrave Dictionary of Anglo-Jewish History W. Rubinstein 2011-01-27 This
authoritative and comprehensive guide to key people and events in Anglo-Jewish
history stretches from Cromwell's re-admittance of the Jews in 1656 to the
present day and contains nearly 3000 entries, the vast majority of which are
not featured in any other sources.
Allgemeine Rundschau 1913
Strategic Brand Management Kevin Lane Keller 2003 Incorporating the latest
thinking and developments from both academia and industry, this exploration of
brands, brand equity and strategic brand management combines a comprehensive
theoretical foundation with numerous techniques and practical insights for
making better day-to-day and long-term brand decisions. Focused on how-to and
why, it provides specific tactical guidelines for planning, building, measuring
and managing brand equity. It includes numerous examples on each topic and over
75 Branding Briefs that identify successful and unsuccessful brands.
German Publications on the United States, 1933 To 1945 Hans Hainebach 2013-03
Deutsche Nationalbibliographie und Bibliographie der im Ausland erschienenen
deutschsprachigen Veröffentlichungen 2006
The Freedom of Migrant Vilem Flusser 2003-04-02 "The Freedom of the Migrant
presents a series of reflections on national, ethnic, and cultural identity,
offering a unique perspective on such topics as communication, nomadism,
housing, nationalism, migrant cultures, and Jewish identity."--BOOK JACKET.
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Dietegen Gottfried Keller 1894
Jewish Tradition in Art Muzeon Yiśraʾel 1981 אוסף פויכוונגר לאמנות יהודית.
Does Writing Have a Future? Vilém Flusser 2011 A prescient exploration of the
fate of the book in the digital age.
The Coming Boom Herman Kahn 1982 Om et kommende økonomisk opsving i USA.
A German-English Dictionary for Chemists Austin McDowell Patterson 2017-08-19
Postscript to The Name of the Rose Umberto Eco 1984
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